
Gathering/Hoot/Training Schedule 
Phoenix Area: (all Gatherings at 6:15 PM) 
Nov. 12 - Paradise Valley United Methodist Church 
located at 4455 E. Lincoln Drive in Phoenix. 

2:00 PM Training  

5:00 PM potluck; 6:15 pm gathering 
Steve & Toni Berg’s email is toni.berg@bnaneuro.net or call them at 
623-846-5427. 

Flagstaff Area: Trinity Heights UMC. Childcare  

provided. Potluck at 5:00 PM with worship at 6:00 PM 

Nov. 5 - Training at 2:00 PM 
Kay Pitt’s email is Kay.Pitt@nau.edu 

John Weber’s email is zzweber@juno.com 

Tucson Area: (the following begins at 5:00 PM with a 
potluck & gathering at 6:30 PM) 

Nov. 19 - St. Mark‟s UMC at 1431 W. Magee Road  

(SW corner of Magee & La Canada) 
Dave Camp’s email is J.D.Camp@msn.com 

Yuma Area: (the following begins at 6:00 PM with a  

potluck & gathering at 7:00 PM) 

Nov. 18 - First United Methodist Church, 298 West 3rd 
St., Yuma 
AnnaMarie Sollars’ email is amsazmama@aol.com   

Join us for a gathering and training, if possible! 
Once trained, you are good to go. Discernment to 

serve could be just around the corner! 
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Walk Schedule  
Walk 213, February 16-19, 2012, Gilbert UMC, 
John Dey, Lay Director 
Walk 214, February 23-26, 2012, Gilbert UMC, 
Elaine Pope, Lay Director 
Walk 215, March 15-18, 2012, Sierra Vista UMC, 
Gene Kern, Lay Director 
Walk 216, March 22-25, 2012, Sierra Vista UMC, 
Barbara Haralson, Lay Director 
Walk 217, May 17-20, 2012, Trinity Heights UMC, 
Flagstaff, Jack Miller, Lay Director 
Walk 218, June 7-10, 2012, Trinity Heights UMC, 
Flagstaff, Emily Hill, Lay Director 

Just a reminder to all who sponsor a pilgrim on a 

walk.  Be sure to stay for sponsor’s hour on Thursday 
evening when sponsors are called upon to 
pray over each pilgrim’s cross.  Thank  
you. Enjoy this blessing. 

Enjoy Thanksgiving on  
November 24 with  
friends and family.  

Wishing you a cornucopia  
of blessings! 

Note For Emmaus Clergy...  

If the Lord has been speaking to YOU and 
you want to respond by serving as a clergy 

for an upcoming Walk, please let Louie Lyon 
know of your interest.   

Louie can be reached at (623) 974-5821 or 
louiepreacher@cox.net.   

 
Thank you in advance,  

Louie Lyon 
Community Spiritual Director 



Walk to Emmaus Community  
Members: We need your help! 

Our database is outdated and in many  
instances you have tried to give us new  

information and for whatever reason, the updates have not 
been entered. Last month, we enclosed a Database  
information sheet with the Rooster Tales hard copy. If you 
did not fill out the form and mail it in, please do the  
following as will those who receive the Rooster Tales 
online: 
*    Go to www.azemmaus.org, our website.  
*    Look just below the headings “Home, Newsletter,  
Emmaus, etc.”   
*    There you will find, “Help us update our records.” 
*    Under that is “Walk to Emmaus Database Update 
form „click here‟.” If you click, the page will open and you 
can print it out and mail it to the address listed on the bot-
tom of the form. 
*    If there are two of you living in the same home, please 
fill out ONE FORM FOR EACH MEMBER. That way, 
as the database is updated, the information for the men 
will go to the men‟s list and the women‟s to the women‟s 
list. 
Please pretend that you are filling out this information for 
someone who does not know your name or address, email 
and phone number. You really want this person to contact 
you, so you print clearly and legibly. 
Thank you in advance for participating in this effort. The 
Emmaus Board wants the database to be updated and as 
accurate as it can be. Please fill out YOUR information 
today and mail it in. 
If you know of someone who is deceased and we still have 
them listed on the database, please send in a form for 
them listing their name, address and mark it “deceased” on 
the bottom. 
If YOU would like to serve, WE would like to know 
HOW to reach you! And if you have decided that you no 
longer are able to serve, then it would be nice if we no 
longer bothered you with phone calls. 
 
MANY THANKS,  
Janet Paterson, Communications Chair 

The up side 
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Thinkers 
Taken from Guideposts, November 2011 

 
What an anchor is to a ship, hope is to the soul.  
Both ships and souls are kept safe by a firm, secure 
anchor that keeps holding despite turbulent winds 
and churning tides.   
                               ~from Hope for Your Heart: Finding 

                                     Strength in Life‟s Storms by June Hunt 
 

I think that 60 percent of inspiration is organization. 
                                ~fashion designer Isaac Mizrahi 

 

I‟ve observed over and over that people seem to get 
a much deeper sense of fulfillment out of something 
they‟ve done as an act of service than out of the 
things they do for themselves. 
                                 ~actor Edward Northon, who 
                                            founded the charity Crowdrise 
 

Write down all of your troubles in the sand. Carve 
all of your blessings and accomplishments in stone. 
                             ~contributed by Donato C. Rinaldi, Jr., 
                    of Throop, PA 
 

Often there is no answer to the questions, “Why?” 
There‟s just the reality of “Is.”  But that “Is”  
becomes the heart of wISdom. 
                              ~contributed by Judith Toth Bigham 
           of Nova, OH 
 

Faith is a journey, not a guilt trip. 
                                 ~from Church Signs: Little Sayings to 
                               Help You on Your Way  

From my mother I learned the 

value  of prayer, how to have 

dreams and believe I could make 

them come true.  

~Ronald Reagan, 
40th President of the United States 

My grandson was visiting one day 
when he asked, "Grandma, do you 
know how you and God are 
alike?"  

I mentally polished my halo and I said, "No, 
how are we alike?''   
"You're both old," he replied. 

 



Pilgrim Sponsorship  
As you prayerfully consider who 
God wants you to invite to attend a 
Walk to Emmaus, please keep in 
mind several points: 
 * The potential pilgrim 
should not have suffered an emo-
tional or traumatic illness or loss 
just prior to attendance. 
 * Church attendance by a 
potential pilgrim is a must. 

 *  Be at least 23 years of age. 
  *  Wish to strengthen their spiritual lives.  
  *  Understand that being a Christian also 

involves responsibilities. 
  *  Want to have positions of responsibility 

within their church, regardless of the  
 denomination. 
 
Sponsorship is a combination of sponsor and  
Pilgrim. Are you ready to be a sponsor?   
You must be actively grouping to sponsor a  
Pilgrim. 
Look over their application to be sure that all the 
contact and other information is completed.   Be 
certain to have their pastor sign it before mailing. 
Verify that the $20 fee accompanies the  
application when sending it in. 
Be sure to send it to the correct address: 
 AZ Walk to Emmaus 
 P. O. Box 86309 
 Phoenix, AZ 85080-6309 
 

Letõs all try to fill each walk to capacity! 

What is ñKnee Mail?ò 
7Å ÁÌÌ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÄ ÏÎ ÏÕÒ ×ÁÌË ÔÈÁÔ Á ȰÓÅÁ ÏÆ ÐÒÁÙÅÒȱ 
sustains not only our walk, but also our daily lives.  
7ÏÕÌÄ ÙÏÕ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ȰÄÒÏÐ ÏÆ ×ÁÔÅÒȱ ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÓÅÁ ÏÆ 
prayer? Become a part of the AZ Emmaus Commu-
nity Knee Mail.  Just send an email to  
LWILSON2005@COX.NET All e-mails are sent out 
BCC to protect your identity.     
                             ~Mary Wilson,   
                                      Knee Mail Moderator 

AGAPE Table Coordinator 
Needed  

After several years of service to the 

Arizona Emmaus Community, Trina 

and Willie Jo Smith have resigned as 

the AGAPE Table Coordinators.  

This creates a new service opportu-

nity for members of the Emmaus Community. 

The AGAPE Table Coordinators are responsible for 

maintaining the AGAPE table and bringing it to all 

Gatherings in the Phoenix area and once each year to 

Tucson and Flagstaff.  Mileage is paid for the trips to 

Tucson and Flagstaff. 

The Treasurer of the Board of Directors serves as the 

Liaison to the AGAPE Table Coordinator.  This  

position does require physical stamina and the ability 

to lift display cases and boxes containing the items for 

the table. 

If you are interested in this position, please contact the 

current Board Treasurer, Debbie Rives, for more info 

at 480-296-9508 or hart2rives@cox.net  

Thanks! 

 
Children's Logic: "Give me a  
sentence about a public servant," 
said a teacher.  
The small boy wrote:  "The fire-

man came down the ladder pregnant."    
The teacher took the lad aside to correct 
him. "Don't you know what pregnant 
means?" she asked. 
"Sure," said the young boy confidently. òIt 
means carrying a child." 

Note For Emmaus 

Clergyé 

(Listed twice in case you missed 
it the first time!) 

If the Lord has been speaking to 
YOU and you want to respond by 

serving as a clergy for an upcoming Walk, 
please let Louie Lyon know of your interest.   
Louie can be reached at (623) 974-5821 or 

louiepreacher@cox.net.   
 

Thank you in advance,  
Louie Lyon 

Community Spiritual Director 

mailto:LWILSON2005@COX.NET
mailto:hart2rives@cox.net


EMMAUS OFFICE  623-937-9391 
 
Community Lay Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Ron Pitt 
928-526-9067 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . .  Ronald.Pitt@nau.edu 
Assistant Community Lay Director . . . Frank Northrup 
520-975-7463 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . FranknDonna@comcast.net 
Secretary . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . .  .  Sharon Daigle 
480-570-4836 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  sdaigle2344@gmail.com 
Treasurer . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Debbie Rives 
480-860-9017 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  .  hart2rives@cox.net 
Agape . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kathy Tracy 
480-497-1075 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . kathyraet@cox.net  
Communications . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Janet Paterson  
480-632-2199 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .   JPaterRus@aol.com 
4th Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .    Terry & Beth Price  
602-863-6975 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . arizonaprice@hotmail.com 
Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . .  Ted Bachelder 
480-963-0722 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . tbachelder@cox.net 
Chrysalis . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Michaelle Ford 
520-405-1563 . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Michaelle.Ford@gmail.com 

 
Pre-Emmaus . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Bill & Dusty La Noue 
480-831-2811 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . wlanoue@cox.net 
Gatherings . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Steve & Toni Berg 
623-846-5427 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . toni.berg@bnaneuro.net 
Three Day . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Larry & Mary Wilson 
480-234-6644 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . lwilson2005@cox.net 
Community Spiritual Director . . . . . . . Louie Lyon 
623-238-8455 cell . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  
623-974-5821, x-117 office . . . . . . . . . . . . Louiepreacher@cox.net 
Registrar . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Ann Skipper 
602-478-2652  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  annbutrum@qwestoffice.net 
Southern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kaye Jay  
520-790-9675 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . KJay@email.arizona.edu 
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Donna Northrup 
520-400-9870. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . FranknDonna@comcast.net 
Northern Arizona . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kay Pitt 
928-526-9067 . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . . Kay.Pitt@nau.edu 
& . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .John Weber 
928-527-4212 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .zzweber@juno.com 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, 2011 
AZ Walk to Emmaus 
P. O. Box 86309 
Phoenix, AZ 85080-6309 
Website address:  
www.azemmaus.org 
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